
Hello again ’85, 
 
     The issues with the AXIA watch site have been resolved and it now can accept orders for 
either the 42mm and 38mm watches, so go ahead and place your orders, the $200 discount 
deadline ends on June 30th. There is no discount on the watch boxes, they are a nice addition 
to that watch and our design will include our Class along with the USNA Crest, still working on 
details for the box. 
      In other news, Steve Pimpo has secured 7 tee times on Thursday, September 18th, starting 
at 12:00 pm at the USNA golf course for those who want to play golf that weekend. The cost is 
$125 whether you walk or ride. Please contact Steve to sign up, he and Vic Otero are organizing 
some friendly competitions, so they will be asking for contributions toward prizes if you want to 
join in. Steve’s email: 
sjpimpo@comcast.net 
    Thanks to Steve and Vic for organizing what promises to be a fun day at the USNA Golf 
Course. I will be sending out more updates on reunion numbers and hotel availability soon. I 
also encourage you to place your orders for the Class of ’85 glassware as well as the Jensen 
Duffel bags, because after the July 1st and July 15th deadlines, you will miss out on the bulk 
order pricing. I am adding some more items as I finalize designs with the vendors, so stay tuned. 
If you want an engraved bottle of the Woodford Reserve bourbon, please remember to reach 
out to me directly at:  
usnaclassof85@gmail.com 
For now, please keep the registrations coming, it is great to see people signing up each day to 
attend. Go Navy, see you in September! 
 
Bob Smith ‘85 
 
 
Robert Smith 
usnaclassof85@gmail.com 
Ph: 502-432-6185 
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